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Hinshaw CHRO Suzanne Jakstavich Provides Analysis in Aon Insights Article: Put
Your People First

June 22, 2021

Suzanne Jakstavich, Hinshaw's Chief Human Resources Officer, discusses in an Insights article published by Aon the
people challenges faced by law and other professional service firms as they respond to the critical issues driven by the
CQOVID-19 pandemic, and prepare for the rapidly changing demands of a post-pandemic world. In the article, Suzanne
emphasizes the importance of putting people first, and staying laser focused on communication, collaboration, and
innovation.

Read the full article on the Aon website

"Putting people first: law firms' resilient workforce" was published by Aon Insights, June 22, 2021.
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